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What happened to representing the will of the people? 

These decisions are based on promoting self interests or greed because they do not 

make sense. 

Citizens and businesses are leaving every day because of the cost of living here (and 

crime and homelessness which are not being seriously addressed. Try the My 

Father’s House model). 

Why would you make Oregon the most expensive place to live under those 

circumstances? 

Just make all agencies cut their budgets across the board like we have to do in our 

homes. 

I certainly won’t be voting for any democrats anymore and I would move if I was 

younger. 


